
St. George Municipal School Unit 
Excellence.  Community.  Engagement. 

 

Revised 10/23/2020  The Family Pledge can also be completed online: http://bit.ly/STG-FamilyPledge 

These protocols are subject to change,   
based on local, state, and federal  
guidelines and regulations. 

 

Please note that a child 
should stay home if 
they have two or more 
of the “less common” 
symptoms. 

Regardless of 
symptoms, if your 
child feels unwell or 
is experiencing 
vomiting or 
diarrhea, please 
keep them home. 

 

Dear St. George Families, 

As a school community, we developed the Return to School Handbook to help protect the health, safety, and wellbeing of our 
students, staff, and community. We cannot eliminate all risks, but to reduce the risk of spreading COVID-19, and other illnesses, 
we are asking every family to pledge to conduct a brief health screening of their child before sending them to school.   School 
staff are following a similar protocol. For this approach to work we need to screen our children every day and keep 
children home if they are sick 

Each day before school, please screen your child using the COVID-19 Prescreen Tool for School Attendance, which is 
pictured below: 

 

If you have any questions about the screening process or whether to keep your child home, please contact                            
Autumn Belajonas at a.belajonas@stgeorgemsu.org or 372.6312 
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St. George MSU Family Pledge 

Our family pledges: 

● To screen our child(ren) each day and not send them to school if they or any household member exhibits the 
symptoms as listed above. 

● To notify St. George School if someone in our household tests positive for COVID-19. 
● To pick up our child(ren) from school as soon as possible if we are called because they develop symptoms while 

at school. 
● To develop, in consultation with our family medical doctor and the School Nurse Autumn Belajonas, a plan for 

our child to return to school if they are absent due to the symptoms listed above.   
● To follow all applicable state and federal public health protocols if your child or family travel out-of-state. 

Name of Parent or Guardian_____________________________________________________________  

Signature_____________________________________________________ Date __________________ 

 

Name and grade of children 

____________________________________________________  Grade_______________ 

____________________________________________________ Grade_______________ 

____________________________________________________ Grade_______________ 

____________________________________________________  Grade_______________ 

 

 

 

School Health Contact Information 

Autumn Belajonas 

(207) 372-6312 

a.belajonas@stgeorgemsu.org 
 

 


